October 30th, 1929,

HeK.S, Hemming,Bsq.,
3436 Durocher Street,
Montreal, Que.

I beg to acknowledge your letter

»O0n behalf of the Nominating Committes
Montreal League for the Hard of Hearing.

I have just received the booklet
you mention "The Call of the Deafened” and have not
yet had time to rezd it. However, the names of the
men on the Advisory Committee assure me that the
League is intended to Serve a useful purpose and I
shall be pleased to have my name associated with it
€8s an Honorary Governor.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




